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Friday, 12 January 2024 

Newsletter 
Well, it is the end of the first week back already!  The children have had a positive start to the term.  The 

weather is still cold and wet, so please ensure your child comes to school in appropriate footwear and with 

a warm coat.  Have a great weekend everyone! 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Green class for a weekly attendance of 99.05% 
 

Diary dates for this term 

January 2024 

Monday 15th January – deadline for applications to Reception for September 

2024 

Thursday 18th January – Superhero Day Menu 

 

February 2024 

Thursday 8th February– last day of half term 

Friday 9th February - Inset day (closed to all children) 

Monday 19th February – school re-opens 

 

March 2024 

Friday 1st March – National Offer Day for Secondary School places 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief 

Thursday 28th March – last day of term 

 

Weekly Achievers 

On Monday 15th January 2024, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Brynleigh Blue Charlotte Amarillo Henry Azul Marny 

Green Neveah Orange Teddy Rosa Ivey-Leigh Morado Thomas 

Red Lennard Yellow Ellie Verde Kaine Rojo Emily S 
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School Holiday Sports Camp 

Jelly Fitness run school holiday sports camps located at Leen Mills Primary School for all children 5 to 12 

years old.  The next camp will be during February half-term starting Tuesday 13th to Friday 16th.  They have 

been offering these camps to children from a variety of schools in Hucknall, and the children have taken 

part in activities such as dodgeball, shuffleball, tag, Yoga and so much more.  Jelly Fitness are passionate 

about physical activity and structure the day to allow the children as much fun and rest as needed.  See 

information below for details.  

 

Parent Event: Understanding Dyslexia and Supporting at Home 

Nottinghamshire County Council are running a 2-hour webinar, which is suitable for the parents and carers 

of learners who have been identified as having dyslexic traits.  You will cover what is understood by the 

term dyslexia and the implications it has for learning. You will then be given lots of practical tips for 

supporting these learners at home. 

Course Details - Thursday, 29th February 2024 – 9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m on Microsoft Teams. If you are 

interested in attending, please contact the office for more information. 

 

SEND Outcomes Survey  

During the first half of 2024, the key focus of the local area partnership will be to develop an outcome 

based strategy to deliver our long-term and sustainable improvements to the SEND system in 

Nottinghamshire, which will lead to improved outcomes for children and young people with SEND. 

Following work undertaken by local area leaders last term a short survey has been developed seeking 

feedback on six proposed outcomes for Nottinghamshire. The survey is intended to be completed by 

leaders, practitioners including teachers, children, and young people with SEND and their parents and 

carers. The survey’s closing date is Wednesday 31 January 2024. The survey’s feedback will be used to 

determine the final outcomes which will form the basis of the local area’s SEND Strategy to be published in 

July 2024. SEND Outcomes Survey - Nottinghamshire County Council - Citizen Space 

 

Superhero Day Menu on 18th January 

There will be a change to the menu on Thursday 18th January.  Coombs Catering Partnership have put 

together a Superhero menu which sounds really exciting and we can’t wait to try it!  See below for details. 

 

Deadline for application to start Reception in September 2024 

FINAL REMINDER – to any families with a child who is due to start Reception in September this year, please 

ensure your applications have been submitted by the deadline of 11.59pm on 15th January 2024.  Thank 

you.  The National Offer Day for this is 16th April 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 Green & Azul 

https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/children-and-families-services/send-outcomes-survey/


 



  



 
 

 


